
BEDSTONE COLLEGE 

BUCKNELL, SHROPSHIRE, SY7 0BG 

Telephone:  01547 530303 Fax: 01547 530740 

e-mail: pa@bedstone.org  
 

 BIOLOGY TEACHER: REQUIRED FEBRUARY 2018  

(Full-time maternity cover and part-time thereafter) 
 

A school which “provides outstanding care for pupils” and one in which  
“The exemplary behaviour of pupils in lessons is a consequence of good teaching”.  

  

ISI Inspection Report 2009  

 

Bedstone College wishes to appoint a well-qualified, enthusiastic, and gifted teacher to join this 

successful and popular department to teach Biology across the curriculum to GCSE & A-level. This is to 

cover for a colleague’s maternity leave. The start date will be Monday 19
th

 February 2018 and the final 

day of work will be Saturday 19
th

 May 2018. For the right candidate, the post will become part-time, (3 

days/week), on a permanent basis beyond Saturday 19
th

 May 2018. A proven record of academic 

success at both GCSE and A level is essential, as is a willingness to be fully involved in the life of this 

dynamic and thriving rural boarding school. The successful candidate will also be expected to teach 

Science at KS2 and to assist in the teaching of Psychology at A-level . 
 

Bedstone has its own salary scale and will be set according to qualifications and experience. The College 

participates fully in the DfE Teachers’ Superannuation Scheme. There are also generous fee concessions 

for staff children to attend the Junior and Senior Schools. 

 

Application forms together with full details of both the post and the school can be obtained from Mrs 

Paula Davis, PA to the Headmaster, Bedstone College, Bucknell, Shropshire SY7 0BG, to whom 

completed applications should be returned.  Interviews will take place in the week beginning  
13

th
 November 2017.  Applications from NQTs are most welcome. 

 

The appointment will be subject to a satisfactory enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check in  

accordance with the requirements of the Children Act. 
 

Closing date for applications:   10
th

 November 2017 
 

 

Bedstone College is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 

and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  All applicants must be willing to undergo 

child protection screening appropriate to the post.   

 

 

 


